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The telephone conference call meeting of the West Virginia Bar Foundation’s Board of Directors was called to order by President John Tinney on April 1, 2010.


Members of the Board of Directors participating in the conference call were Secretary/Treasurer Joe Long, Janet Preston, Steve Crislip, Steve Nord, Harry Hatfield and Tracey Weber. Bar Foundation Executive Director Tom Tinder were also on the conference call.


The first item on the agenda was to consider making a proposal to the WV State Bar regarding the lease agreements on the buildings located at 2006 and 2008 Kanawha Blvd., East, in Charleston, that are set to expire on June 30, 2010. President Tinney began the discussion by referencing the letter with attachments and an architect’s sketch that he had received from Marty Glasser of the State Bar’s Board of Governors. The material was dated March 30, 2010 and President Tinney had distributed it to the Board of Directors members on March 31, 2010.


After some further discussion, a motion was duly made and seconded to transmit a definite proposal to the State Bar concerning the leases. However, after more comments were made, the motion was withdrawn so that the Board members would have more time to consider the matter.

President Tinney announced that there would be another telephone conference call for the Board members on April 9, 2010, at 12:00 Noon to have further discussion on the leases and on other matters.

There being no further business to transact, the telephone conference call was terminated.

